
Dear Nello & Sandy,

Thank you for your email and sorry for the delay in replying to 
you.  It has been a busy couple of weeks since our return from 
Cortona but we are now both back to work and unfortunately 
back to reality.

Thank you both so much, I know we had some small problems 
with translation to begin with but you were so friendly and such 
professionals that this did not worry me at all.  Both my hair and 
make up was beautiful and perfectly suited my dress, I couldn't 
have been happier.  My Mum was also very pleased with her blow 
dry.

A couple of our very young guests commented that I looked like 
a princess and I certainly felt like one, also my husband shed a 
couple of tears when he first saw me at the town hall, so thank 
you once again for a fabulous job.

We will soon be writing a testimonial for Marco and I will certainly 
recommend your services to everyone who books with RIW.

 Thanks to everyone involved we and our guests had the most 
amazing day which none of us will ever forget!!

Kindest regards

Esther

Esther Figueiredo - Richard Hatswell
Villa Baroncino 14 Giugno 2012


